
COVID19 OFFICE POLICIES 

 

AS OF MAY 4, 2020, ALL THREE OFFICE LOCATIONS OF THE SULLIVAN COUNTY CLERK’S OFFICE ARE OPEN 

TO THE PUBLIC AND FULLY STAFFED.  A STRICT ADHERENCE TO LIMITING THE NUMBER OF CUSTOMERS 

ALLOWED INSIDE THE OFFICES AT ONE TIME WILL BE FOLLOWED.  THIS COULD RESULT IN EXTRA WAIT 

TIMES, ESPECIALLY AT THE BEGINNING AND END OF THE MONTH. 

WE HAVE NOW BEGUN OFFERING DRIVER’S LICENSES, REAL ID’S, PHOTO ID’S AND HANDGUN PERMIT 

SERVICES. PLEASE NOTE, THE GOVERNOR HAS EXTENDED THE DEADLINE FOR REAL IDS TO OCTOBER 

2021 AND MIGHT POSSIBLY EXTEND IT EVEN FURTHER. 

NAVIGATE TO THE SERVICES TAB AT THE TOP OF THIS PAGE AND YOU WILL FIND INSTRUCTIONS ON 

HOW TO TAKE ADVANTAGE ON OUR MANY ONLINE SERVICES WE HAVE TO OFFER AS WELL AS FINDING 

THE ANSWERS TO MANY QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE. 

PLEASE CHECK THIS WEBSITE FREQUENTLY, AS ANY OFFICE CHANGES WILL BE POSTED HERE, OR YOU 

CAN FOLLOW ON SOCIAL MEDIA ON THE FACEBOOK PAGE TITLED TERESA JACOBS-SULLIVAN COUNTY 

CLERK. 

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO GETTING BACK TO SERVING YOU AS EFFICIENTLY AS POSSIBLE, BUT WE 

MUST DO SO SLOWLY AND CAREFULLY.  THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING AND FOR ASSISTING 

US IN HELPING TO KEEP SULLIVAN COUNTY RESIDENTS, AS WELL AS THE EMPLOYEES, SAFE AND 

HEALTHY. 

TERESA JACOBS 

SULLIVAN COUNTY CLERK 

 

 

 


